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Healthy Lunch Thursday 31st Jan


The year 5/6 children will be preparing and cooking lunch for us all on the above date. All children are invited to try the lunch where possible. When they have decided what they are making, we will email the details out to you all. All the other classes will have a turn to make lunch over the next few months. 





Student Placements


We welcome Miss Winnard and Miss Doherty into school next week. They are both first year teaching students at Edgehill College. Miss Winnard will be supported by Mrs Cowburn and Miss Doherty will be supported Miss Taylor. They will be with us for the next seven weeks.  





Finally ……….





We have found an amazing mini bus which will hopefully be arriving by the end of January! We are so pleased because this means that we will have much more independence when going on school trips. On behalf of all the staff, governors, PTFA and children, please can we thank you for all your donations of money, prizes for raffles and endless support at school events. We could not have done this without all your help.  Very excited!!!   


We will send out a parental survey to find out if there is any viability in driving out into the community in the morning and after-school to pick up and drop off. Please look out for this letter and send back ASAP. Many thanks for your help in this. 


  











Vision Screening for Reception Children


The reception children will have their vision screening tests done on Monday 21st Jan. 





Football Tournament


Children from years 3 and 4 will be taking part a football tournament at Tulketh on Thursday 24th Jan. Good luck children.





Non-uniform Day / Bingo!


Friends of St. Mary’s have asked if we can have a non-uniform on Friday, 25th Jan in exchange for prizes for our bingo that will be held at the village hall on Sat 2nd Feb. We would love donations of wine and chocolates if possible please? The bingo starts at 7.45pm with the doors opening at 6.30pm. Please feel free to bring your own snacks and drinks to enjoy during the bingo.





Building Site Visit / Poster Competition


The site manager from the building site in Chipping came to talk to our children about the construction industry and took them all to have a look at the building site last week.


They have asked us to take part in a poster competition called, ‘Why I Love Living In Chipping.’  The winning poster will be displayed around the building site. The children will be given time to do this in school but if they want to work on one at home also, they may do so. Good luck everyone!





Mass – Thursday 24th January 9.30am


Please join us if you can. 


 


New Age Curling Thursday 31st January


Some of our junior children will be taking part in a curling competition at Moor Park High School. We wish them lots of luck.  











  









